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CSU Channel Islands 
Curriculum Committee Meeting Minutes 

 
April 9, 2008 – Sage Hall, Main Conference Room  

10:15am to 11:45am 
 
Attendees:   Sean Anderson  Mary Adler  Jaye Smith   

Amy Denton  Steve Stratton  Andrea Grove 
 

 
Absent:  Kathy Musashi 
Guests:  Julia Balen  Beth Hartung  Trudy Milburn 
  Brad Monsma 
 

1. Minutes.   Approved by consensus.  
 
 

2. Course and Program Reviews 
 

The following courses or programs were approved as submitted: 
 

The following were reviewed and approved with minor changes: 
 

The following courses were deferred: 
 
Graduation Language Requirement. The committee agreed on the language to be communicated 
to Terry Ballman about the committee’s position on her proposal. 

 
3. With the Center Directors, the committee discussed the role of the directors in approval of courses, 

specifically for service learning and for multiculturalism, and the role of the CME in approving 
course substitutions for the multicultural requirement. The directors agreed that this involvement is 
a good idea and discussed the procedures for doing so; the idea of using a web-based submission 
process such as that used for GE proposals was well-received. All agreed to move forward in 
thinking about the process for involving the centers, though no specific decisions were made at this 
time.  

 
 

4. Next meeting: April 23 (April 16 will be the APC meeting), 10:15 AM. 
 


